
PANJAB UNIVERSITY, CHANDIGARH 

PRESS RELEASE 

CHANDIGARH:  30th September, 2020 

This is for the information of the candidates in particular and public in 

general that due to COVID-19 Pandemic situation, the Panjab University 

has scrapped all the entrance tests i.e. PU-CET (P.G.); M.Phil./ Ph.D.; 

PULEET; PUMEET and MBA (Executive).  

Mandatory: All the registered candidates for PU-CET (P.G.) have to fill the 

Admission Form by 15th October 2020 for consideration in the Admission 

process. 

The candidates are requested to keep on visiting the concerned websites for 

more information and further schedule.  

Controller of Examinations 


